ALL NIGHT PARTY INFORMATION

Graduation will be here before we know it and so will the All Night Party! This highly
anticipated and memorable event will be held after the graduation ceremony on
Monday, June 5th, from 10:30 p.m. to 6:00 a.m., at Assumption Cultural Center in St.
Clair Shores. (This will be the date of the All Night Party even if graduation is not held that evening due to weather.)

Many fabulous activities are planned to keep the graduates entertained throughout the
night. There is an awesome casino where students can win prizes, a DJ, temporary
tattoo artist, hypnotist, fortune-tellers, a photo booth, and bingo. We have also secured
inflatable games, laser tag and Escape Rooms.

Students do not need to bring money. All students will receive casino chips and raffle
tickets that they can use to purchase any of hundreds of prizes or to enter tin can
raffles. There will also be plenty of food, water, soft drinks, and coffee served throughout
the night.

The night will conclude with a sunrise send-off at 5:00 a.m. This will be a special time
for the graduates as it will be their last time together as a class. One South
teacher—chosen by the graduates—will facilitate the closing ceremony and is the only
adult allowed to attend; all parents are asked to let the graduates have this one last time
together as a class.

The graduates will be admitted between 10:30 p.m. and 11:00 p.m. The All Night Party
is not a lock-in; graduates are free to leave during the course of the evening, however
no one will be readmitted and parents will not be contacted. \We encourage all
students to stay for the entire event; activities are planned until 6:00 am.

Have you registered your senior?
There’s still time! You can register your senior by:
1) Sending $95 via Venmo to @GPS-AlINightParty

2) Visit the K-12 Registration site on the school website and purchase through the
Mothers’ Club Webstore

3) Register via the Mothers’ Club website at www.mothersclubgps.com

4) Make a $95 check payable to GPS Mothers’ Club — ANP and drop it off at school.

Not sure if you bought a ticket already? Contact Paige Domzalski at paige@gplf.org or
(313) 319-5725 or Amber Everham at ambereverham@sbcglobal.net.
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Have you sent in your student’s baby picture?
Help make the ANP video special by adding a baby picture of your senior!

The night of the event, we will have a slideshow for the seniors comprised of their baby
pictures. Please take the time to upload a baby/toddler picture of your son/daughter to
our slideshow chair, Melissa King. Deadline for the baby picture submission is Sunday,
April 30th.

A few things to make this go smoothly . . .

1. All files must be either .jpg or .png (no iPhone HEIC file, please).

2. Label the file with the child's first and last name (ie., SamJones.org). This is very
important.

3. Two options for submitting the photo:

Via Google Drive (use the link or the QR code below)

If you are uploading from your phone, you must have the Google Drive app
downloaded. It will open when you click the link above. Then you will click the +
button and upload from your photos.

If the photo is on your laptop, you can simply open the drive using the link
and drag/drop your photo in.

Via Email: Attach your photo (remember to label first!) and send to:

gps.anpslideshow@agmail.com.

Deadline to submit is Sunday, April 30th

Sign up to volunteer!

There are many opportunities for you to help make this event a success. A Sign-Up
Genius . We encourage you to explore all tabs thoroughly. If your schedule doesn’t
allow you time to volunteer or you’d prefer to make a donation, please send it to school
with “All Night Party” clearly marked on the envelope. If you encounter problems with
the signup link or have questions about volunteering, please contact Volunteer Chair
Samantha Yonkus at iamthesamiamiam@gmail.com.

Main Sign-Up Link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b094ba9af2dabf58-general#/
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Donate a prize for the All-Night Party

There are over 200 prizes available. We have made it easy, donate via Venmo
@Michelle -Tiderington, Purchase Gift Cards, or go to our GPS Class of 2023 ANP
Amazon Wish List for one click purchases. Questions, please contact Michelle
Tiderington at mtiderington@yahoo.com or Sheri Rieth at slrieth@comcast.net.

Questions? Contact All Night Party Chairs

Beth Carswell
bcarswell@comcast.net
313.932.1076

OR

Beth Newhart
elizabeth.newhart mail.com
313.806.2340
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